
 

OFFICIAL 

 
 

Transport for NSW 

Redfern Station Upgrade 
Lawson Street weekend and night work 

 

UPCOMING WEEKEND WORK REMINDER 
 

6am to 6pm, Saturday 20 and Sunday 21 January 2024 
During this time, roadwork will be completed on Lawson 
Street, near the intersection of Little Eveleigh Street.  
While the work is underway, you may notice traffic 
controllers and signage, as well as noise and vibration.   
Further detail about this work is available in the January 
community notification - which is available on the Redfern 
Station Upgrade project web page – or by contacting the 
project team via the following details.  
 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on the 
Redfern Station Upgrade, please contact our project team: 
Phone:   1800 684 490 
Email:     projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Web:       transport.nsw.gov.au/redfern  
 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490. 
 
For urgent enquiries related to construction work please call 
the 24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465.                                     


